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Now comes the undersighed who states that the “Pre-fi iling Announcement,” attached hereto was
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The undersigned further states that the station broadcast the “Post- ang Announcement,” attached hereto,

over the station on the dates and times indicated below:
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Signed:

10 /12/11

Dated:

" Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP www.pillsburylaw.com : | 4




(Pre-filing)

On November 24,2003 WBFJ -FM was granted a license by the
Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a
public trustee until December 1, 2011.

Our License will expire on December 1, 2011. We must file an
application for renewal with the FCC by August 1, 2011. When filed, a
copy of this application will be available for public inspection during
our regular business hours. It contains information concerning this
station’s performance during the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal
application and to whether the station has operated in the public
interest should file comments and petitions Wlth the Commission by
November 1, 2011.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadecast license renewal
process is available at 1249 Trade Street, Winston-Salem, 27101 or may
be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC, 20554.
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(post)
On November 24, 2003 WBFJ -FM was granted a license by the

Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a
public trustee until December 1, 2011.

Our License will expire on December 1,2011. We have filed an
application for renewal with the FCC.

A copy of this application will be available for public inspection during
our regular business hours. It contains information concerning this
station’s performance during the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal
application and to whether the station has operated in the public
interest should file comments and petitions with the Commission by
November 1, 2011.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal
process is available at 1249 Trade Street, Winston-Salem, 27101 or may
be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC, 20554.




